10 Apr 2019

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to inform you that I, Victoria Merchberger, will be out of town during the American
Legion Auxiliary Meeting on 11 April 2019, which is the meeting when unit elections are held.

I have accepted a nomination for the position of Historian of the Ira D. MacLachlan American
Legion Auxiliary Unit #3, and if elected I will accept that position.

Sincerely,

Vil Vs

Victoria Merchberger



